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Dear parents and carers, 

 

At Talavera, we are so proud to support our service community. We know the incredible 

contribution that our army families make to our lives and are thankful for all that they 

do. 

 

In order to celebrate this, on Thursday 17th July, we are inviting all pupils to take part 

in ‘Camo Day’ in aid of Little Troopers. Little Troopers is a registered charity supporting 

all children with one or both parents serving in the British Armed Forces, regular or 

reserve. They provide fundamental resources, initiatives and events to ease and aid 

repeated separation periods aiming to keep parent and child connected and bonded even 

when miles apart. 

 

Everyone will be invited to wear some form of camouflaged non-school uniform outfit or 

sports kits for the whole day. We will be encouraging the children to make a donation of £1, 

or whatever they can give, to help support the children of service personnel.  

 

As part of the day, all pupils will be participating in a range of military-themed activities, with 

support from local members of the Army. These activities will be taking place both inside and 

outside, therefore please ensure that your child is wearing trainers. Due to the hot weather 

that we have recently been experiencing, we also ask that all children have a sun hat, water 

and sun cream.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Horner  

PE Lead 
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